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Volunteering at Supportive Housing Communities is still on hold 

until July 1, 2020 and maybe beyond depending on COVID-19 

impact on our community. WE MISS OUR VOLUNTEERS! We 

cannot wait to get you involved again at SHC! We will make an 

announcement when we are open again for volunteers!  

Bagged Lunches are still being accepted in support of meals for 

our residents. You can make 90-200 bagged lunches. 90 will 

feed McCreesh Place residents. Extra bags will feed St. Johns 

Place, scattered sites and support our PATH Team on the 

street feeding people experiencing homelessness. 

Donation Drives are still needed! Consider a non-perishable food 

drive, paper products dive, toiletry drive or a donation drive for the 

PATH Street Outreach Team to distribute to individuals 

experiencing homelessness on the street. We offer a care package 

to build relationship. Each care package needs to contain: Small 

bottles of water, juice, peanut butter crackers, canned Vienna 

sausage, tuna pack with crackers, beef jerky, hard candy, fruit roll 

ups, cheese crackers and packaged cookies. We need small tents, 

sleeping bags and ground tarps. Visit Amazon Wish List: 

https://www.amazon.com/gp/registry/wishlist/ref=cm_gift_

wl_ad 

 

Contact Linda Miller at linda@aplacetoliveagain.org or 704-651-3549 to coordinate your donation. OR You 

can make a donation here: https://www.betterunite.com/supportivehousingcommunities-alwayson 
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